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Procurement Status Report for RFP P3010 – New Light Rail Vehicles

The Light Rail Vehicle RFP P3010 has been issued to 195 interested parties, from 151 firms as of Friday, December 17th. The last day for questions from prospective Proposers is January 21, 2011. The due date for Proposals is February 11, 2011.

We are still awaiting a response from the FTA and EPA concerning the four unique solicitation elements that were approved by the Board for Local Jobs and Additional U.S. Component Content programs, a Metro managed DBE program, and local environmental rules for LRV production. An informal communication was sent on December 13th to the FTA Counsel’s office expressing the importance of receiving a timely response to our request.

Inquiries concerning this procurement during the blackout period must be directed to Victor Ramirez, Manager, Contract Administration, at (213) 922-1059, ramirezv@metro.net. 

Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Next week, I will be attending our Annual Gateway Employee Holiday Breakfast.


	

	








